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Weekly Newsletter – October 08 2020 
 

Shalfleet C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian 

love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout 

their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                               Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 

 

RESPECT ● DETERMINATION ● RELATIONSHIPS 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct 16 – Mufti Day 

Nov 30 – Flu Clinic 

 

Letters Home 

 

Ecclesiastes 3:1  

For everything there is a 
season, and a time for 
every matter under 
heaven. 

Email for absences 

If your child is absent from school please may we ask 
that you send an email to 

office@shalfleetceprimary.co.uk 

with the child’s name, year group, reason for absence 
and the dates they are going to be off from school. A 

phone call is nice but doesn’t give us the paper trail we 
need to properly document absences. 

How we communicate with you 

The ClassDojo system is the most efficient way for us to 
communicate with you and so it is very important that 
you regularly check it for messages. ClassDojo is how we 
will tell you that there has been a change to the school, 
ask for your feedback when planning around the covid-
19 pandemic or send you other important information 
that will affect your child’s day at school. 

Stay in the know, log in to ClassDojo!  
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Important Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

 Shoe Box Appeal – 
See this page for more 
information 

 LJR Football Coaching 
- Please see page 3 

 

 

Flu Clinic 

This year’s flu clinic will take place at school on the 30th 
of November. More information to follow. 

 

Shoe Box Appeal 

It’s that time of year again…..the shoe boxes have 
arrived! Unlike previous years, you will need to request a 
shoe box to fill from the school office 
(office@shalfleetceprimary.co.uk). This will then be sent 
home with your child. Information about what should be 
included will be sent home with the box. Boxes should be 
returned by 2nd November, please ensure the box is 
wrapped separately from the lid. 

Attendance Matters 
 

Our attendance is recorded in line with the Education Wel-
fare guidelines. 

 
Whole School Attendance to Date 96.24% 

 
Congratulations to Eclipse Class who achieved  

attendance last week of 99.31% 

Ordering meals just got easier! 

The Scopay app (free download from Google Play or 
Apple iTunes store) now allows you to order & pay for 
your childs meal in advance. 
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